
VENUE DATE TIME CELEBRATIONS AND INTENTIONS AND MEETINGS 

Parish Church Saturday 17th  7.30pm The Vigil of the Twenty Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time: 

Kate, Johnny & Sean Ferguson, Cullane 

Michael Mulderrig & Deceased Members of the Goodwin & 

Igoe Families, Graffey, Byhalla (Facebook Live) 

Parish Church Sunday 18th 10.30am Mass for the Twenty Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time:  

People of the Parish 

Parish Church Monday 19th  9.30am The sick of the Parish 

Fr. Peyton Centre Tuesday 20th 12.15pm Intentions of the Seniors Group (Facebook Live).  

Parish Church Wednesday 21st  9.30am Dr. Kitty Kane, Mullahowney 

Parish Church Thursday 22nd ——— No Morning Mass 

Parish Church Friday 23rd  6.00pm Holy Hour & Rosary till 7.15pm 

Parish Church Friday 23rd  7.30pm Bridget Lilly & Edward Kelly, Mullahowney  

& John O’Sullivan, London 

Parish Church Saturday 24th  7.30pm The Vigil of the Twenty Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time: 

Joseph Fitzgerald, Carrowkerribla, Limerick, Bolton 

George & Elizabeth Loftus, Currower & Deceased of the 

Loftus & Gibson Families (Facebook Live) 

Parish Church Sunday 25th 10.30am Mass for the Twenty Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time:  

People of the Parish 

NEWSLETTER 

Inspired by the Life and Work of the Venerable Patrick Peyton CSC, we 

the people of Attymass Parish strive to build a Community that is rooted 

in Gospel Values and is deeply committed to the Mission of Jesus. 

Parish Mission Statement 

MONTH OF SEPTEMBER 

CHURCH DIARY THIS WEEK  

PARISH AND DIOCESAN SAFE GUARDING 

www.achonrydiocese.org/diocesan-policy 

PARISH REPRESENTATIVES 

Veronica Peyton and Padraic Walsh 

Fr. John Maloney 

Parochial Administrator 
Parish House and Office: 096-29990 

Parish Mobile: 085-2552984  

attymassparish@achonrydiocese.org 

www.attymassparish.org 

Twitter: @AttymassParish 

St. Feichin’s National School 
Telephone 096-45076 

office@attymassns.ie.  

Fr. Peyton Memorial Centre 
Opening Hours:  

Monday to Friday from 9.30am to 5.30pm 

Saturday & Sunday from 12.00pm to 

5.30pm Phone 096 45374. . 

NEWSLETTER ITEMS: Under  GDPR, the protection of your  personal data is impor tant to us. We are happy 

to include your notice in our Parish Bulletin, but please ensure that you have received the consent of any persons      

referenced before submitting a notice to us. Please submit items by Wednesday evening at 8pm, via email 

(attymassparish@achonrydiocese.org) if possible and please include your  contact details. Thank you. 

The Parish Masses on Mondays, and Saturday evenings will be live-streamed on the Parish Facebook page 

and Parish webpage. Any other Masses are put online when requested will be marked by asterisks (*) in 

the Church diary above Newsletters are single use items. If you take one upon entering the Church, please 

bring it home do not  leave it in the seat as it will have to be thrown away.  



 
 
 
 

We remember in our prayers all those 
whose anniversaries occur around this 
time and we also remember all who have 
passed away during the coronavirus pan-
demic. May they rest in peace. 

A sincere thanks to all who have handed 
in their contributions (the weekly        
envelopes) for the support of the parish. 
Please know that your support is very 
much appreciated and not taken for  
granted. Fr John 

1.Please sanitise your hands as you enter 
the church. 

2. People are encouraged to wear        
Face masks  

3. Holy Communion will be distributed 
into the hand only 

5. Newsletters are single use items. If you 
take one upon entering the Church, please 
bring it home – do not leave in the seats.  

6. There is no room in the sacristy to             
accommodate people due to Covid-19 
regulations. Please wait in your seat if 
you wish to see me. Fr. John 

Charlie and Christina Gallagher Currower 
are holding their annual Hospice Coffee 
Day on Saturday the 24th September 
from 10am-7pm. All welcome to attend. 

Bonnifingas Sports Committee that we 
will hold our AGM on Thursday 6th of 
October at 8.30pm in the Attymass     
Community Centre, new members are 
really welcome and are necessary to 
make the sports day an even bigger     
success.  

Health, Weight & Wellness is a weekly 
online programme every Tuesday at 8pm. 
FREE September Programme. For       
enquiries contact Mary Lally 
0872764539. 

A workshop for parish choirs and folk 
groups, including second level school 
choirs, will be offered at two venues in 
the diocese in September. These will be 
led by Regina Deacy, choir director in 
Ballina. The first workshop will be held 
in the Parish Church, Swinford, on 

Wednesday, September 21st starting at 
7.30 p.m. The workshop will be repeated 
on Wednesday, September 28th in the 
Parish Church, Tubbercurry, starting at 
7.30 pm  

All the interior lights of the Church were 
replaced during the week. We would like 
to thank Darren Beattie Electrical Ltd for 
their efficacy and professionalism in the 
updating of electrics in our Parish Church 
and also to John Fahey of Nolan and 
Quinlan architects, who over saw the 
works. The costs: The New Fuse board 
€3,268.00 Church lights and new        
emergency lightening €2,951.00 and we 
have received in donations for this work 
€2,520.00. A sincere thank you to you 
all, for your support is really appreciated. 
Fr. John 

Due to shortages of water supply, to meet 
demand the caretaker will have to turn the 
water off intermittently each day. This 
will continue over the next couple of 
weeks or until we have a good spell of 
rain to bring, levels back up. Usage 
should be restricted to essential needs 
only. Please check for leaks in and 
around your property and contact Brian 
immediately on 087 764 7375. Please 
pass this message onto neighbours. 

The Poor Clares, Galway are hosting a 
Monastic Experience Day on Saturday 
September 24th from 10am to 5pm. The 
day is designed to help young women 
who are exploring the possibility of a 
religious vocation to find out more about 
the Poor Clare way of life. If you are   
under 40 and would like to attend the day 
you can book a place at:                       
vocations@poorclares.ie 

Anam Cara Mayo, the organisation that 
supports bereaved parents, is holding a 
Parent Evening on Tuesday 27th         
September at 7:15pm in the T. F Royal 
Hotel , Castlebar, Co. Mayo. This event is 
free and open to all bereaved parents   
regardless of the age your child died, the 
circumstances of their death, or whether 
their death was recent or not. We now 
also offer an online support service too.  
Please contact: email info@anamcara.ie 
or 085 2888 888 for any queries. 

Market @ the Plaza takes place the last 
Sunday of the month, next market date is 
Sunday, 25th September. We are hoping 
to organise Knock Christmas Market will 
be held on Saturday 10th & Sunday 11th 

December @ Pope Francis Plaza, Knock 
from 10am to 4pm. If you would like to 
take part in our market please see contact: 
Leonie 086-8486924, E-mail:             
leoniekilroy@gmail.com Follow us on 
Instagram & Facebook @ Knock Market 
& Events 

Enable Ireland Mayo Services require 
Volunteers in all areas of County Mayo to 
work with children with disabilities. Our 
volunteers usually work one-to-one with 
a child with a disability within their home 
but also within their community or at our 
service centre in Castlebar. No more than 
three hours are required per week. We 
will work around your availability to 
make this exciting opportunity suit your 
lifestyle. Training is also provided. If you 
are interested please contact Fiona at 087 
6808350 or email                                
fscully@enableireland.ie for further    
information 

Congratulations to Pat Cunningham who 
won a jackpot of €510 in the Moy Davitts 
50/50 draw last Saturday A huge thank 
you to everyone who supported last 
week's draw, it is greatly appreciated. 
Tickets are available in the usual retail 
outlets and by clicking https://
smartlotto.ie/Bohola-moy-davitts  
++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
There is the tendency to place ourselves 
and our ambitions at the center of our 
lives. This is very human but it is not 
Christian 
Pope Francis 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  

Dear Jesus, the Venerable Patrick Peyton 
devoted his priestly life to strengthening 
the families of the world by calling them 
to pray together everyday, especially the 
Rosary. His message is as important for 
us now as it was during his life on earth. 
We beg you, therefore, to hasten the day 
of his beatification, so that your faithful                 
people everywhere will remember his 
message that the family that prays      
together stays together, will imitate him 
in his devotion to your Mother and ours, 
and will be inspired by his holy life to 
draw ever closer to you with childlike 
confidence and love. Amen 

BEATIFICATION PRAYER 

OFFERTORY COLLECTIONS 

MARKET @THE PLAZA 

MOY DAVITTS 

ATTYMASS WATER GROUP 

SAFETY MEASURES 

CHOIR WORSHOP 

PARISH MINISTRIES BONNIFINGLAS SPORTS  

ONLINE FITNESS COURSE 

CHURCH LIGHTS 

SATURDAY 24th Sept. 2022 

Reader:  Christine Tolan 

Eucharist:  Padraic Walsh 
 

SUNDAY 25th Sept 2022 

Reader:  Noreen Quinn 

Eucharist:  Maura Tolan 

ENABLE IRELAND  

POOR CLARE SISTERS 
COFFEE MORNING 

ANAM CARA 


